
Dear Parents,

Welcome to our newsletter for the month of August.

We would like to begin by once again thanking all parents for your continued support

at this dire time, we are very glad that business is resuming slowly but surely.

Parents thank you for continuing to provide a sufficient amount of spare clothing and

always providing swimming costumes or suitable alternatives when requested by our

staff. 
 
Topic Of The Month
Our topic of the month is Transportation and our primary aim is to educate children

on road safety and different modes of transport.  Children will be introduced to

vehicles such as train, planes, cars, trucks, rockets and so forth.  As per normal we

will use the children's interests and next steps to recreate meaningful experiences to

promote understanding of the world and fun learning.
 



Books Of The Month
Our new book of the month for the Tweenies and  Preschool room is Whatever Next. 

The book aims to increase our children's imagination by promoting role play and

allowing children to explore resources independently. 

 

The new book of the month for the Baby room is Thomas The Tank Engine.  This book

will introduce children to the train sounds and Thomas The Tank Engine adventures.

Baby room activities
The baby room colour of the month is yellow.



Our team will continue with the transport theme, create sensory activities and create

wonderful boards to support the new topic. 

The principal aim is to improve communication skills and create awareness of

different modes of transportation through the use of different textures, paint

colours, images and sounds.

The children will also be encouraged to engage in a pop bus activity and many art and

craft activities.

Tweenies’ room activities
Our Tweenies team will focus on creating road safety awareness and talking about
traffic light colours.
Our Tweenies will learn the rocket count down from five to zero.
Furthermore, we will encourage our children to talk about how they travel to the
nursery and what mode of transport they use.
Tweenies may also take advantage of red indoor card box bus to create a role play.

Preschool activities
In addition to continuing the transport theme, our Preschool team will learn the
rocket count down from ten to zero.
The Preschool team will also pay particular attention to the name of each underground
train line and the colour of each train line. 
Preschoolers will also focus on how they will travel to their new schools in
September. 
Preschool will practice transportation role plays both in the nursery and the big
garden using toy cars, trains and other available vehicles. 
 

Fun transportation photos
To continue our inclusive working practices between staff and parents, we would like

our parents to kindly send in pictures of their children using different modes of

transport.

The pictures will be used as a display in all our rooms to show each child's mode of

transport.



Staff News
We are pleased to announce that Micky is the newest member of our team who will be

working as a room leader in the baby.

Micky is an accomplished young person with five years of experience as a manager in

childcare and level six certified in Early Years Education. 

Pre-school Graduation Update.
We would like to extend our appreciation to the parents who joined us to celebrate

our Preschool graduation last month.



As a result, our graduation day was very enjoyable, all the children performed

exceedingly well and our team felt extremely proud. 

As we prepare to say goodbye to our Preschool leavers, we would like to express how

much we will truly miss our wonderful preschool leavers as they continue their new

journey to school in September.

Covid-19 update and extension of the opening hours
As per the government guidelines, our team is working on the recent change in the
bubble concept and we are currently continuing to maintain our current entrance and
classroom arrangements until the further notice.
Amongst other daily hygiene procedures, we will continue to practice regular hand
washing techniques to maintain hygiene in the nursery.

We are looking to extend our opening hours from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. to 8 a.m. to 6 p.m.
later in August.  Please keep an eye on your emails and a further email will be sent to
you shortly to explain everything and how it is going to work.
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